
January 25, 2019 
 

ISPRS TIF Travel Grant Report 
 

ISPRS Technical Commission V - Education & Outreach 
Geospatial Technology – Pixel to People 

Indian Institute of Remote Sensing, Dehradun, India, November 20-23, 2018 
 

Mehmet Büyükdemircioğlu (mbuyukdemircioglu@hacettepe.edu.tr) 

Hacettepe University, Department of Geomatics Engineering 

As a young researcher and currently a PhD candidate, i would like to thank The ISPRS 
Foundation for supporting me with the travel grant and make it possible for me to attend my 
first international conference. Also, i would like to thank my professor Dr.Sultan Kocaman 
for encouraging me to attend the conference and advising me to apply for TIF travel grant. 

Attending this symposium provided me a 
lot of benefical information for my doctoral 
research and my future academic career. 
During the conference, i learned alot about 
new trends in Geomatics and also had 
chance to talk with many researchers. I 
gained experience through the discussions 
at the end of oral presentations in different 
sessions. It was a great opportunity for 
expading academical network and 
exchanging knowledge with researcher 
from all over the world. 

I also would like to thank the conference organizers and Dr. Senthil Kumar for providing 
accommodation and their amazing hospitality. It was also a lifetime experience for me to 
experience Indian culture. It is always overwhelming for me to communicate with people 
with diffrerent cultural background.  I am looking forward to attend ISPRS workshops and 
conferences, especially the ISPRS Congress that will be held in Nice, France. 

  


